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1. Pray for our
students performers
in the production of
the “Yellow Boat”
this weekend.

2. “...Always give
yourselves fully to the
work of the Lord,
because you know
that your labor in the
Lord is not in vain.”
-1 Corinthians 15:56

3. Pray for the safety
of our abroad
programs.

4. Pray that students
are able to tackle
their midterms this
week!

5. Pray that we trust
that God is on His
throne when things
seem out of control.

6. Pray for our
Women’s Soccer
team as they play San
Diego today!

7. Pray for Campu
Ministry’s God in the
Wilderness weekend
as students spend
time in nature away
from devices.

8. Pray that students
work efficiently and
are not consumed by
stress and anxiety.

9. “Many are the
plans in a person’s
heart, but it is the
Lord’s purpose that
prevails.”
-Proverbs 19:21

10. Pray that God
would open up doors
for students as they
seek out jobs and
internships.

11. Pray for students
struggling with body
image.

12. Pray for the
efficiency of campus
construction.

13. Pray that our
students are kind and
inclusive to others on
and off campus.

14. It’s Waves
Weekend! Pray that
families can enjoy
their time together
this weekend.

15. Pray for the
leaders of
Pepperdine
University.

16. “I will say to the
Lord, ‘He is my refuge
and my fortress, my
God, in whom I trust.”
-Psalm 91:2

17. Pray that students
take time to get
informed about the
upcoming election.

18. Pray that
freshmen form
authentic, genuine
friendships.

19. Pray for our
students who are
homesick for their
families.

20. Pray that our
professors are
attentive and inspire
their students.

21. Pray that
students are able to
get plugged into a
local church or home
group.

22. Pray for wisdom
for students who feel
pressured to make
reckless decisions.

23. “Surely God is my
salvation; I will trust
and not be afraid…”
-Isaiah 12:2

24. Pray that the
parents of our
students abroad feel
a peace and comfort.

25. Pray for our
students and parents
who are
overwhelmed by
financial burdens.

26. Pray for tonight’s
“Adulting: Making
Better Friends”
convocation.

27. Pray for students
who are wondering
what purpose God
has for their life.

28. Pray for safety of
students and faculty
commuting through
Malibu Canyon every
day.

29. Pray that we love
our adversaries, even
when it seems
impossible.

30. “Above all else,
guard your heart, for
everything you do
flows from it.”
-Proverbs 4:23

31. Happy
Halloween! Pray for
safety for all of our
trick-or-treaters
tonight!

